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Updates @ Kaiti

Kia Tū Maia, Kia Tū Pakari, Kia Tū Rangatira

24 o Haratua, 2023	

 


TEACHER ONLY 
DAY 


Please read info in 
the newsletter with 

regards to this 


AKO HUI 

Save the date.  This 
is when tamariki will 

be sharing their 
learning with you.  

The booking form is 
on the back of this 

pānui


Ako Hui are in Week 9 …

Kia ora whānau, we are half way through the term already, and Ako Hui 
are in Week 9  on Thursday 22nd June.  The tamariki are working hard on 
these presentations to share their learning with you.  Please fill in the 
booking form on the back of this pānui with a time slot that suits you to 
come and see your child’s mahi.  Our goal is to have 100% attendance at 
this Ako Hui! 


We have a Teacher Only Day booked for next Friday 2nd June. This will go 
ahead if the proposed Strike Action for next Wednesday 31st gets called 
off.  The NZEI (Teacher’s Union) is currently in negotiations and we won’t 
know until this Sunday night what the outcome is.  If the strike goes ahead 
next Wednesday then we will not be having our Teacher Only Day, if the 
strike doesn’t happen then we will got ahead with our Teacher Only Day 
where we are working on curriculum updates. 


2nd 
June

22nd

JuneWhare Tipu love reading!  


We will have a few fundraisers coming up as our Year 6, 
and Year 7/8 look to do some mahi towards their respective 
camps at the end of the year.  The first one is this Friday - 
a Bake Sale that the Year 6 tamariki are running.  They will 
be selling baking treats that the tamariki can buy on Friday, 
so sending your tamariki with a coin to buy something to 
support this would be appreciated.  The Year 7 and 8s will 
be running a fundraiser next week.

The new bike shed 
arrived this morning 🙂
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SICKNESS


Thank you for keeping your tamariki at home when 
they are sick and for letting us know.  There have 
been a lot of bugs and illnesses around, from vomiting 
and diarrhoea, to strep throat, to the flu, and foot and 
mouth.  All of these can be easily passed on to others, 
and we appreciate whānau sending through medical 
certificates and keeping tamariki at home until they 
are better.


SCHOOL GROUNDS AFTER HOURS


It is very busy after school with all the academies, 
sports practices and Book Club.  We are still having 
lots of younger siblings waiting for tamariki involved in 
these.  Please ensure that any tamariki not involved 
are picked up as this is disruptive for the activities and 
for staff who are still working.  


We also have had teenagers playing in the kura 
outside of school hours, who have not been respectful 
of our kura.  This has been disappointing, so just a 
reminder that school is not a place to play outside of 
school hours. 


SPORTS TEAMS - TURNING UP


It is really important to turn up for teams that you have 
signed up to.  We have had a couple of soccer teams 
playing short because of this.  This lets down a whole 
team so please ensure you are committed. If you are 
sick or away let your coach know. 


BANKING

45 bankers last week! 

Well done everyone … can we 
break the 50 this week! 

Ngā mihi, Kōkā Mandy Owen 

AKO HUI Booking Form 
The school will be closed on Thursday 22nd June for normal school programmes. The school will 
be open on this day for AKO HUI.  Your tamariki will be sharing with you their progress in learning 

and a whole lot more. Please book in your time to come to Ako Hui.  Choose a time range and we will 
try and book your Ako hui in during this time.  From previous feedback received we know that our 
juniors cope better if they are booked earlier in the day rather than later on in the afternoon or at 

night.  If possible please try to choose these times if you have junior tamariki. Ako Hui take 
approximately 15 minutes.  We will confirm your booking times the week before Ako Hui.     


Circle a time below please.                

 	 8 - 9.30am   	                        9.30 - 10.30am  	 	            11am - 12.30pm 

           1 - 2.30pm  	                         3 - 4pm                                      4 - 4.45pm

                 5.15 - 6pm (not for Y1/2)	                  6pm - 7pm (not  for Y1/2)

My children’s names and room numbers


Child 1:   __________________________________   Room _________________________

Child 2:   __________________________________   Room _________________________ 
Child 3:   __________________________________   Room _________________________

Child 4:   __________________________________   Room  _________________________


We look forward to seeing you on the 22nd of June to share your child’s learning with you.


